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NOTICE 

Subject: Important Notice — Session Break, Final PTM (2024-25), and Office 

Timings 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that starting tomorrow, 24th March 2025, there will be a 

session break for students. Additionally, both the school and city office will 

remain closed on 24th March 2025. 

From 25th March 2025 onwards, the school and city office will be open for 

parents during regular working hours. 

Furthermore, the final Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) of the session 2024-25 will 

be held on Saturday, 29th March 2025. We encourage all parents to attend and 

discuss their child's progress with the teachers. 

For any queries, please feel free to contact the school office during working hours 

from 25th March onwards. 

Best regards, 

PRINCIPAL 

GD GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH




